
  

Could you be the next Beth Harmon? 

 

St Agatha’s RC Primary School (StAGs) 

Tuesdays after school until 4.15pm. 

The StAGs Chess Club welcomes girls! 

The English Chess Federation(ECF) has launched a massive campaign to get more girls learning and playing 

chess – it’s fun, it’s cool and girls are very good at it! 

 Girls also benefit from free Silver Membership of the ECF via the https://www.englishchess.org.uk/ecf-

launches-the-new-queens-gambit-scheme/ which allows them access to junior tournaments. 

There is also an initiative called https://www.sheplaystowin.co.uk/ aimed at bringing girls just like you into the 

game. 

“Every girl should play and learn chess 

The educational benefits are huge ” 

 
- International Master Lorin D’Costa , England International Women’s Coach and SPTW Founder 

Come along every Tuesday and see what it is all about. Open to all years from complete beginner upwards 

For more information see main chess club poster  or email me directly at mark.hogarth@btinternet.com.  

What are you waiting for? 
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